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Cass County Fatality Crash 

What: Fatality 

Where: I94 WB MM 317, approximately 3 miles SE of Buffalo 

When: approximately 5:30 AM CST 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Dark/Clear 

Crash Involvement: Single vehicle 

Type of Crash: Rollover 

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, Cass County Sheriff’s Department, 

Casselton Ambulance, Buffalo Fire Department. 

Vehicle No. 1: 2025 Freightliner straight truck 
Driver No. 1: 62-year-old male, Fargo, fatal 
Restraints: Seatbelt not in use 
Charges: No charges filed 

NARRATIVE: 
On February 17, 2025, at 5:30 a.m., a straight truck was traveling westbound on Interstate 94 
near mile marker 317, southeast of Buffalo, ND. The truck entered the median, overturned, 
and came to a final rest on its side in the roadway. The driver was pronounced deceased at the 
scene. The crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
    

Contact information: Sergeant Jenna Clawson Huibregtse, jclawson@nd.gov 
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